
 
Florida Home Watch Association, LLC 
4275 Library St. 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948-2233 
 
April 1, 2020 

To whom it may concern, 

360 Home Watch, LLC is an Accredited Member of the Florida Home Watch Association and is 
providing vital home watch services to absentee homeowners of Florida property. Property such 
as a single family dwelling, condo, townhouse, manufactured home, etc. This work is essential 
to providing support critical to these vacant homes to ensure they remain safe and systems are 
functioning properly. Our association respectfully request that the employee or business owner 
be permitted to travel freely from their home to the client’s homes. 
 
On April 1, 2020, Governor Ron DeSantis announced the safer-at-home order [Executive Order 
20-91] requiring all persons in Florida limit movements and personal interactions outside of their 
essential home to only those necessary to obtain or provide essential services or conduct 
essential activities. In addition to identifying social workers according to the Department of 
Homeland Security, it also outlines permissible, essential services. 
 
It is our position these services adhere to the guidelines within the recent Executive Order 20-91 
from Governor Ron DeSantis. On Page 15 paragraph 2 titled Public Works and 
Infrastructure Support Services it reads: 
 
Workers such as plumbers, electricians, exterminators, builders, contractors, HVAC 
technicians, landscapers, and other service providers who provide services that are 
necessary to maintaining the safety, sanitation, and essential operation of residences, 
businesses and buildings such as hospitals, senior living facilities, and temporary 
construction required to support COVID-19 response. 
 
If you have any questions in regard to 360 Home Watch, LLC, the general services provided or 
our Association and our connection to said individual, please contact me directly at 941-275-
6011. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Wright 
President & CEO 
Florida Home Watch Association, LLC 


